
13th December

Arrangements for Wed 14th Dec - Partial Opening

Dear Parents and Carers,

We will replicate today's arrangements tomorrow:

● 10 a.m. start for students in years 7 - 11 & 13 - please do not send students in before 10am as
there will be no supervision

● Students to go straight to their period 2 lessons
● Lunch will be served from 1pm
● Dismissal from 1.30pm once students have eaten their lunch
● Due to the proximity of public examinations, the school will be open for Year 13 students to

access some of their lessons. Because of ongoing high staff absence and the inaccessibility
of parts of the site, Year 12 will continue to access their learning online

● Students are permitted to wear appropriate footwear for the conditions, such as trainers or
boots.

Please note - we have had to put back the dates for students' Christmas lunch, therefore tomorrow
Wednesday 14th will be Christmas lunch on the Wiseman site and Thursday 15th will be
Christmas lunch on the Walthamstow site.

We will continue to update daily.

Kind regards,

Mrs Laws

Headteacher


